
 
 

 

Visiting Santa 
 

 

A social story for families 

visiting Santa with children 

who find heightened sensory 

environments challenging. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Christmas time children 

can visit Santa at the Museum 

of the Goldfields. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Santa looks like this. 
 

The Museum of the 

Goldfields is at the top of 

Hannan Street and it looks 

like this from the outside. 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Visiting Santa can be fun. 

 



 

 

There may be other people 

visiting Santa when I go, I 

may have to wait for my turn. 

 
It may be noisy; I could wear 

some headphones.  

 



 

 

 

If I want to, while I wait, I can 

have my hands or face 

painted by fairies and other 

mischiefs. 



 

 

I can stand next to Santa. 



 

 

 

 

Or I can sit next to Santa. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Santa may talk to me; he 
could ask me questions. 

I can answer Santa. 

 

 



 

 

My family or friends will take 

some photos of me with 

Santa. 

 

 

I can keep the photo with 

Santa as a special memory. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

When my turn is finished, I 

can say ‘goodbye Santa’. 



 

 

 

 

Thank you for visiting the 

Museum of the Goldfields, we 

look forward to seeing you 

again soon!  

 


